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Charlotte Partner Talks to Automotive News About Dealerships
Handling COVID-19
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In an interview with Automotive News, Travis Vance discusses action steps for dealerships facing a

confirmed case of COVID-19. He urges dealerships to be transparent and communicate about the

situation while being “cognizant of how employees and customers will receive the news.”

The article also features Fisher Phillips’ comprehensive list of recommended steps that dealerships

should take when faced with a confirmed COVID-19 case.

To read the article, visit Automotive News (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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